
 

 
“ONE India Digital Solutions -  Awareness Week” is coming soon! 
 

Customer Advisory # MUM/2022-2023/397

   

          03rd February 2023 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 

  

 

We are pleased to inform you that ONE India is hosting a webinar during our Digital Solutions 
Awareness Week this month, where we will be introducing our latest digital solutions below:  

 

a) ePayment - ONE offers easy and secure online payment solutions 

 

b) LiveChat - Chat with our agent for faster resolution  

 
c) MobileApp - Easy to use and “just at your fingertips” mobile service where information is 

within your reach anytime and anywhere. 

 

 

As part of our digitalization initiative to enhance your shipping experience with us, we would like 

to welcome all our customers to join us on this journey of digital transformation.  



 
We will reach out to you soon with further details such as Webinar dates, timing, registration 

process, etc.  

Looking forward to your participation and making this Webinar a success through your valuable 

feedback. 

 
Your assigned account manager remains available to assist you with any additional questions 
you may have. 
 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 
your valuable business to ONE. 
 
 
For, Ocean Network Express (India) Private Ltd. 
 
 
Authorized Signatory 


